
Town Planning Committee
Thursday 5th February,2009

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, have been sought in 
relation to the undernoted items: 

Notification from the Northern Ireland Housing Executive in respect 
of the making of Extinguishment of Public Rights-of-Way Orders  
at Majestic Drive and Madrid Street; 

Notification from the Roads Service of its intention to introduce 
traffic calming measures at Ballysillan Park; and 

Notification from the Roads Service that it is considering currently 
various options for a road widening scheme at the Clarawood 
Estate.
 
   

The Committee will be advised at the meeting of any further 
routine correspondence received. 
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